
BLIND BROOK-RYE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
APPLICATION FOR PUPIL TRANSPORTATION 

TO A NON-PUBLIC SCHOOL OUTSIDE DISTRICT BOUNDARIES 

FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2024-2025 
 

This application for school bus transportation to a non-public school outside the District for the 2024-2025 school year 

must be completed and returned to the address below by April 1, 2024.  New residents have 30 days from establishing 

residency to submit this application.  Please legibly complete this form and mail or email to: jzhindon@blindbrook.org  

 

BLIND BROOK-RYE UFSD 

390 North Ridge Street 

Rye Brook, NY 10573 

 

Student’s Name:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:_____________________________________________ Apt #_____________ 

 

City:________________________________ State:___________ Zip Code:_________ 

 

Contact Phone #:______________________Bus. Phone:________________________ 

 

Date of Birth:__________________     Grade as of September 2024:______________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Name:__________________________________________________ 

 

Non-Public School:_______________________________________________________ 

 

Address:________________________________________________________________ 

         Detailed 

School Phone #:________________________School Hours:____________________ 
 

Please supply the name and phone number of two surrogates whom we can contact in the event of an emergency and you 

cannot be reached.  The individuals should be available to receive your child at his/her bus stop in case of an early 

dismissal or other emergency. 

 

Name:___________________________________ Phone #:_______________________ 

 

Name:___________________________________ Phone #:_______________________ 
 

 

PARENT E-MAIL ADDRESS:  ___________________________________________ 

 

 

Please Note the Following: 

In order to be eligible for transportation your child(ren) must reside beyond .75 miles (K-5) or 1.5 miles (6-12) but not more than 15 
miles from the school listed above.  Measurements are computed along the shortest route from the driveway of residence to the driveway 

of school.  There will be no exceptions to this law.   

 
The District requires proof of age for all children entering kindergarten (please attach a copy of the child’s birth certificate or bring it to 

the address listed above for verification).  If after submitting this application, you decide not to send your child to this school you 

must notify the transportation office at 914-937-3600x2441.   
 

Transportation is not provided on orientation days or legal holidays. 

 

 

mailto:jzhindon@blindbrook.org

